
Olentangy Girls Soccer Boosters (OGSB) 
Meeting Minutes 

November 8, 2017, 7:00pm @ OHS Library 
Team Website: bit.ly/OHSgirlssoccer 

 
Call To Order 

• Sign In Sheet : Earl Devanny, Chris Garner, Lisa Green, Ron Walker, Chris Hoeppner, Julie Scott, James 
Hall, Heather McCauley, Tom McCauley, Greg Williams 

 
Approval of Last Month Meeting Minutes: Approved 
 
Update from Olentangy Athletic Boosters (OAB) Meeting 

• OHS will remain in the same conference for two more years. Conference realignment will take place for 
the 2020 year.   

• Decisions will be made as to whether all 4 Olentangy High Schools will be in the same conference, or 
they will split them up. 

• There will be a speaker for the first 10 minutes at the next OAB meeting to talk about the student athlete 
and college readiness. 

• The Athletic trainer APP is a little behind due to paperwork. If you have any questions about your athlete, 
please call the trainer. 

• OAB would like each sport to provide a list of their planned fundraisers and dates. 
• Transition committee has met and is not getting much input from Liberty or Orange. It is up to each sport 

if they want to donate money to their sports booster program at Berlin. 
• OAB officer positions coming open: President, Secretary, Treasurer. They will be accepting nominations 

in April. 
• Next OAB Meeting: December 6, 2017 at 7pm. 

 
Officer Report 

• President - Chris Garner 
• VP - Lisa Green 
• Treasurer - Ron Walker 
• Secretary - Chris Hoeppner  
• IT - Melissa  Hall 

 
Coach Report - Earl Devanny 

• Leadership Council Update 
o Finished for the season. 
o Survey was sent out to the LC and the experience was rated as excellent. 
o Favorite task was teacher and staff appreciation. 
o New council will start in March  

• Request/Recommendations 
o 2 nets 
o Sand bags to weight back of goals  

 
Old Business 

• Banquet: Monday 6pm, Brookshire 405 Greif Parkway 
 
New Business 

• Board Nominations: We are still accepting board nominations.  If you are interested email Chris 
Hoeppner: cajhoeppner@gmail.com  

• General Announcements 
o We would like to start a tradition of giving the seniors the same gift every season. Feel free to submit 

suggestions.  
o Outstanding receipts: If you have any outstanding receipts and you need reimbursed, please scan 

and email ASAP to Ron Walker: rwalk23@gmail.com 
 

Next OGSB Meeting - December 13, 2017 at 7pm in OHS Library – Board Elections 
 
Adjournment  
 

http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=ladybravessoccer
mailto:rwalk23@gmail.com

